
12. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval of the Board of two new road names
and one new right of way name.

RIC/99/698  NGAI TAHU PROPERTY GROUP PRINCESS ST (Riccarton Ward)
This subdivision creates eight business zone allotments, served by a new cul de sac off
Princess Street. Three names have been submitted in keeping with the Princess  Street in
order of preference:  KNIGHT PLACE,  ROYAL PLACE and CROWN PLACE

WIG/98/32  ENTERPRISE HOMES LIMITED  AWATEA ROAD (Wigram Ward)
At the Board’s last meeting on 2 February, the name Daphne Lane was submitted for the
right of way off the end of Awatea Gardens. The applicant company have now changed
their minds, and have requested that the name BEGONIA LANE be approved in place
of Daphne Lane.

WIG/97/497 POOR SISTERS OF NAZARETH  WIGRAM ROAD (Wigram Ward)
This first stage of a business zone subdivision creates a new cul de sac serving ten new
allotments. The applicants have submitted the following name for consideration:
WIGRAM CLOSE

Recommendation: That the Board approve Knight Place, Begonia Lane and Wigram
Close.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


